
 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 13th March 2020 
 

Visit to Stonebridge City Farm 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

We are really excited to announce a great opportunity for the children to visit 

Stonebridge City Farm on Wednesday 25th March 2020. This will help us celebrate 

and consolidate our learning this half term from visiting different farm animals and 

exploring the mothers and their babies, to where the different animals live and what 

they need to live. We will be visiting the crops and vegetable gardens where children 

also get to see how our fruit and vegetables get to their plates.  

 

Children will also be part of a number of tours and workshops throughout the day. 

 

We will be travelling to Stonebridge City Farm by coach and will be leaving school at 

9:15am. We will return to school for 14:45pm.  

  

School will be subsidising the fabulous trip and are asking for a family contribution of 

£5 per child. Payments should be made via the School Gateway App and will be available 

on the app from the 14th March, please see the school office if you have any queries 

regarding this. A packed lunch will be provided for each child so that the children 

can picnic together and no spending money is required.  

 

Please ensure children are wearing suitable footwear and clothing including: wellies and 

water proof suits or a water proof coat, along with a labelled water bottle. Due to 

safeguarding reasons, we are asking for children to come into school wearing their 

school jumper. 

 

We are sure this will be a wonderful experience for the children. If you have any 

queries please talk to your child’s class teacher.   
                                      

 

Kind Regards 

The EYFS Team     
 

 

 


